
 

 
M A N D A R I N  C H I N E S E  I M M E R S I O N  S C H O O L  

 
 
 
 
August 3, 2018 

 

Dear Kindergarten Families: 
 

Since opening in 2006, Yinghua has celebrated Grandparents’ Day (重阳 敬老节)  at school each fall. Our event is 
tied to the Chinese Elders’ Day and encourages young people to respect their parents, grandparents, and elders. 

 
We will celebrate this important cultural holiday on Tuesday, October 9, 2018, for guests of students in 
kindergarten, first grade, and second grade. Our school has grown, and inviting guests of students in all grades 
yields too large a crowd for student and guest safety. 

 
We ask you to share with us the mailing and email addresses of your kindergartener’s grandparents so that we 
may be ready to send invitations. You may also include contact information for a great aunt, other elder family 
member, or elder friend of the family, for instance, but for budgeting reasons we ask you to supply no more than 
four mailing addresses. 

 

We invite you to complete the enclosed pink form or follow this link to an online version of the form: 
https://goo.gl/forms/OjXAuHRoBzWpYnJe2. If you are a returning Yinghua family and have grandparent address 
updates to share, please contact abigail.pribbenow@yinghuaacademy.org. 

 

With your permission, we’d also like to include your Yinghua student’s extended family of supporters in mailings 
about events such as the school’s Read-A-Thon and Red Envelope Annual Campaign. Check the box on the form to 
let us know if you do not want your contacts to receive this information. 

 

Please return your addresses to the school by August 14. Thank you for helping expand the school’s 
efforts to build a strong community of support for Yinghua Academy. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Wynee Igel and Abigail Pribbenow 
Grandparents’ Day Co-Chairs 
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